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We wish to oppose the proposed amendment for education 2024 to home schooling within Qld.
These proposals are giving the government parental privilege that is not theirs and also impeding
upon parental rights. The states job is not to make home schooling too hard, but rather support the
decision and provide additional resources. This decision should remain sole a family based
decision.|Evidence and personal experience strongly support the excellent results of home
schooling. Children in home schooling easily advance beyond any capability do the state system.
Additionally home schooling provides to children with family flexibility and the option to engage in
extra curricular activities not offered within school in addition to end life life
experiences.Homeschooling not only provides excellent flexibility for families but also a wonderful
opportunity for families to strengthen their relationships and raise happy, healthy and resilient
children. Which is what our society sorely needs at this point in time.The proposed amendments
are a direct affront to parental rights and freedom of choice within our nation!





